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I vehemently oppose this bill. Government should not and can not go over a parent’s head and choose what they
think is best for any child.

From genetic predispositions all the way to religious reasons, it is a horrible and honestly communist-like decision if
you vote “yes.” This is a breach of freedom and we will be heard and we will protect our children at any cost.

Emilee Edmondson
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